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SAINT LOUIS MISSOURI

September 21, 1943

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles
Board of Governors of the
Federal Reserve Bank
Washington, D. C.

Dear Marriner:

I have read with much interest your address before
the National Association of Supervisors of State Banks. It
seems to my inexpert judgment a very sound position. I am par-
ticularly impressed with the courage and diplomacy which you
exhibited in handling such & subject before that audience. It
was well done. I appreciate the privilege of reading it.

Very truly yoursziLjé/

WIN:AS
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October 13, 1943,

Dear Bill:

Your thoughtful commentary on my speech to
the State Bank Supervisors, which was on my desk upon
my return from Utah, was particularly gratifying because,
as you know, 1 have great confidence in your judgment,
which I do not consider inexpert. Your approach is always
logical and free from self-interest. You do not have to
be an expert to see that our banking set-up has lagged
far behind the procession in adaptation to the times,

with best regards,

oincerely yours,

Mr. w. T. Nardin,
Pet Milk Lompany,
St. Louis, Missouri.
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